
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS, 
STATE OF COLORADO 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 315 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Docket Number: 62182 

Petitioner: 

PAUL G PARKER, 

v. 

Respondent: 

MESA COUNTY BOARD OF EQUALIZATION. 

ORDER ON WITHDRAWAL 

The Board received Petitioner's request to withdraw the above-captioned appeal on 

May 28,2014 . The Board has approved Petitioner's request. 


FINDINGS OF FACT AND CONCLUSIONS: 

1. Subject property is described as follows: 

County Schedule No.: R071368 

Category: Valuation Property Type: Commercial Real 

2. Petitioner is protesting the 2013 actual value of the subject propelty. 

ORDER: 

Petitioner's request for withdrawal is granted; therefore, the Board will take 110 further 
action 011 this matter. 
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DATED AND MAILED this 29th day of May 2014. 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 


Diane M. DeVries 

I hereby certify that this is a tlUe and 
conect copy of the decision of the 
Board of Assessment peals. 

Debra A. Baumbach 

...
Cara McKeller 
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STAT E OF 
BAA DOLA <dol _baala.~5UJte.co us>COLORADO 

Withdraw Assessment Appeal-Docket#62182 


Barbara Parker <bapker7@yahoo.com> Wed, Feb 12, 2014 at 9:07 PM 

Reply-To: Barbara Parker <bapker7@yahoo.com> 

To: "baa@state.co.us" <baa@state.co.us> 


Nov 17,2013 

Regarding: Schedule#: R071368 

Docket#: 62182 

Petitioner: Paul G. Parker 

Respondent: Mesa County Board of Equalization 

Property Address: 235 27 1/4 Road Grand Junction, CO 81503 


Hi Judy, 

Per your voice mail request I am sending this letter on behalf of Claude Parker, son of Paul 
Parker. Since Paul's passing we didn't realize the extent of the work that was required in 
Grand Junction on the property we inherited. Unfortunately,neither Claude nor Ihas had time to 
focus on preparing any information for this appeal so with that said, Claude Parker does not 
wish to pursue this assessment appeal and would like to withdraw his request. 

If there is anything else you need from us, please contact Claude Parker at 303-908-6987 or 

myself at 303-908-6984. 


Thank you, 

Barbara Parker 
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